
NEW YORK LIFE RETIRED MEMBERS CLUB 

We hope you will consider joining the RMC.  We have a lot 
of fun while both maintaining our NYLIC friendships and 
making new friends along the way.  2023 marks our 25th 
anniversary of the reunion meeting and this year our annual 
reunion will be in San Antonio, Tx on October 15th-18th.  
We hope that our paths will cross soon! 

 
OUR MISSION 
RMC was formed to maintain and renew friendships 
among retired employees of New York Life 
Insurance Company.  Through RMC we develop new 
friendships and provide social opportunities and 
activities to our members.  We hope to enhance the 
reputation and business standing of NYLIC in 
communities in which RMC members live.  We also 
provide NYLIC with a pool of experienced, loyal 
retirees who are available to assist the company 
when and if called upon to do so.  We offer 
members opportunities for participation and 
support of the financial services industry and 
enhance the standing and reputation of NYLIC in the 
industry. 

RMC ELIGIBILITY 
The Club is open to all retired Field and Home Office 
employees who are at least age 55 and had at least 
10 full years of NYLIC service (including service at its 
subsidiaries).  Otherwise, membership is without 
regard to any of the usual protected statuses. 

HOW TO JOIN 
Joining the RMC is easy.  Go to our website’s 
Members page (www.nylrmc.org/members.html) 
and open the Application Form tab.  We suggest you 
complete the form online before printing.  Please 
submit the application form, along with your 
payment, to the address on the form.  The annual 
dues are currently $50.00 per year. 

 
RMC ANNUAL REUNIONS 
Each year, we get together for our annual reunion.  
These are the highlight of the year where we get a 
chance to renew friendships, visit beautiful places in 
our country, and hear from interesting speakers.  
Recent reunions were held in Carlsbad, CA, Amelia 
Island, Florida, and Colorado Springs, Colorado. 

 
The reunions are for 3 days beginning with a 
reception/dinner on night one, morning business 
sessions on day two and three with optional tours of 
area attractions in the afternoons; a formal dinner 
on day three and a breakfast on the departure day.  
Our speakers have included CEO Ted Mathas and 
other Home Office officers; our own members 
talking about the interesting things they are doing in 
retirement; and local historians who share colorful 
histories of the areas. 
 
To learn more about our upcoming reunion and past 
reunions, visit our website, www.nylrmc.org and go 
to the Our Next Reunion and Our Last Reunion 
pages.  Here you will find all the details including a 
typical agenda, the types of optional tours and who 
has already registered for the event. 
 
We hope to see you at a future RMC Reunion. 
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RMC NEWSLETTERS 
As a member of the RMC, you will automatically 
receive our RMC Newsletters by email.  These are 
published generally two to three times per year.  In 
addition, special email announcements are sent out 
to our members as the need arises. 

A recent newsletter sample – 

 

An archive of past newsletters may be seen on our 
website, www.nylrmc.org/newsletters.html. 

RMC OUTREACH PROJECT 
One of the missions of the RMC is to support 
industry specific endeavors to improve the financial 
services industry and enhance the standing and 
reputation of NYLIC in the industry. To that end, we 
have an ongoing project - The American College 
Internship Program & Endowment Fund. 

 
Endowment Fund 
New York Life has a long history with The American 
College.  When you contribute to the RMC 
Endowment Fund, you are helping to keep the New 
York Life spirit strong.  We created the RMC 
Endowment Fund using voluntary annual 
contributions from our members to The American 
College. 

The American College Internship Program 
Through the Endowment Fund, we provide an 
annual summer internship program at the American 
College of Financial Services.  This program is for 
college students or recent graduates interested in a 
career within the profession to gain a deeper 
understanding of the industry.  Only relatives of 
RMC members and New York Life employees are 
eligible to apply for this internship.  RMC members' 
relatives are given first consideration. 
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